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DATE:  January 29, 2016 

TO:   ALL MEDI-CAL DENTAL MANAGED CARE PLANS 

SUBJECT:  APL 16-002: DISCONTINUATION OF WEBSITE POSTING FOR 
ALL PLAN LETTERS 

This All Plan Letter (APL) is effective January 1, 2016, for Sacramento County 
Geographic Managed Care (GMC) and Los Angeles County Prepaid Health Plan (PHP).  
The purpose of this APL is to notify all Medi-Cal Dental Managed Care (DMC) Plans 
that the Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) will no longer post APLs to the 
Denti-Cal Website effective January 1, 2016. DHCS will continue to send all APLs to 
the DMC Plans via email.  

In lieu of displaying the APLs on the Denti-Cal Website and in order to ensure 
compliance with the APLs, DHCS will upload the materials sent to providers by the 
DMC Plans. Within thirty (30) days of receipt of an APL requiring provider notification, 
each DMC Plan shall submit their provider materials to DHCS, including but not limited 
to: bulletins, notifications, manuals, refence guides, and training videos, to 
dmcdeliverables@dhcs.ca.gov.

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact DHCS at 
dmcdeliverables@dhcs.ca.gov.  

Sincerely, 

Kalanie Lipscomb, Chief 
Contract Management & Policy Unit 
Medi-Cal Dental Services Division 

Medi-Cal Dental Services Division, MS 4708
P.O. Box 997413, Sacramento, CA 95899-7413
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